
 

Ostrów Wielkopolski, 14.10.2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear clients, 

We regret to inform you about the planned price increase. Our products will be quoted 

4-5% higher, starting from 1st November 2020. This situation is related to polyurethane foam 

price, which got 20% more expensive from October 2020 and next increases are already 

announced. Polyurethane foam is getting more expensive due to disruptions in production of 

TDI and POLYOLS, which are main ingredients of the foam that we use for our products. At the 

end of this letter we enclose official announcements from foam producers. 

We are covering part of the foam expenses by ourselves, nevertheless we are forced to revise 

the price list. 

 

Soon our sales representatives will contact you to present new trade terms. Considering 

our cooperation so far and the fact that for several years in a row we have not introduced any 

price increase despite the rising production costs in Poland, we hope for understanding. 

 

We all hope that this situation is temporary and won’t hurt your business goals for 

upcoming year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Margaret Czaja          Robert Czaja 

         CEO   Area Sales Manager 
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